
Year 5 and 6 Newsletter - Summer 2 

What am I learning this half term? 

In Y5 and 6 this half term, we will be looking at a 

variety of different subjects. In Maths, we will be     

exploring the four operations and fractions, deci-

mals and percentages. In English, 

we will be delving into narrative 

short stories. In reading, we will be 

reading Malamander and a range 

of poems. In Science, we will be ex-

ploring Living things and their habi-

tats.  

P.E Dates 

In P.E this half term, we 

will be focusing on tennis 

and athletics in readiness 

for Sports Day! Please en-

sure your child comes to 

school in full P.E kit, which 

is t-shirt, tracksuit bottoms 

and a top for warmer 

weather, pumps or train-

ers. This will take place on 

Wednesday for Y5 and 

Thursday for Y6. 

Early Bird Maths 

At Ebor Gardens, we want 

to make every second of 

learning time count! Each 

morning, we will continue 

with our year group tour-

naments on TT Rockstars 

and practicing our Rapid 

Reasoning and Fluent in 

Five Maths skills. 

 

Homework 

Each Monday, spellings will 

be sent home ready for our 

spelling test on Friday. We 

will be practicing our Year 5 

and 6 spelling words  Please 

can you practice these at 

home with your children. 

Reading Book 

We will be encouraging the children to read 

every day. Please listen to 

your children read at home 

and sign their reading record.  

Reading books and other 

school resources should be 

brought back into school every day. 

Topic 

Our topic this half term is:  

Come Fly With Me (The Americas).  

We will be delving into the 

world of North and South Amer-

ica, studying the geography of 

the continents 


